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23 July 2018 

Steinhoff Invest Hld Prf (South Africa, SHFF, ZAE000068367) was suspended from trading on the 
Johannesburg Stock Exchange on 01 March 2018 after failing to publish its annual report and it currently 
remains suspended pending the publication of this information. 

 
In conjunction with Section 6.5 Suspension of Dealing of the FTSE/JSE Africa Index Series Ground Rules, 
if the suspension period reaches 60 business days the constituent will be removed from the index at zero 
value at the next index review, subject to the 60th business day of suspension falling on or before the 
Friday four weeks prior to the index review implementation date. 
 
Therefore, Steinhoff Invest Hld Prf is expected to be removed at zero value at the index review in 

September 2018, if it does not resume trading two weeks prior to the September review effective date 
(i.e. on or before 07 September 2018). 
 
FTSE will continue to monitor the case and review the company’s eligibility for index inclusion pending 
further information. 
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